
Maddie Hopkins and Hailey Ernst nominated by 

Neah-Kah-Nie Preschool as Volunteers of the Month 

for January 

 

High School Freshmen, Maddie Hopkins and Hailey 

Ernst volunteer at the preschool every Monday 

morning.  While their classmates enjoy the 

opportunity to sleep in on late start Mondays, 

Maddie and Hailey arrive at the preschool at 7:45 

ready, to help with prep work until my students arrive 

at 8;15.   

At that time, they assist with supervision of students 

and deliver small group instruction before catching 

the bus to begin their own school day.  Their help 

makes it possible for me to structure the morning in 

a way that allows my students who need speech 

support to receive services in a quiet environment 

without having to be pulled out of the classroom.   

Thank you Maddie and Hailey for all of your help! 


